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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY — DOCKET NOS. 50-259, 50-260 AND 50-296

This refers to the meeting conducted, at your request, in the Region II Office
on March 29, 1984. Topics discussed included development of the planned TVA
organizational changes and the Regulatory Performance Program for the Browns
Ferry nuclear plant.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and provided a better under-
standing of the activities you have initiated in response to NRC concerns.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

cc: J. A. Coffey, Director of Nuclear Power
G. T..Jones, Plant Superintendent
J. M.- Anderson, Manager

Office of equality Assurance
H; N. Colver, Chief, Nuclear Safety

Review Staff
D. L. Milliams, Jr., Supervisor

Licensing Section
R. E. Rogers, Project Engineer

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
R. J. Clark, Licensing

Project Manager, NRR

Document Control'esk
State of Alabama

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator
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